
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday’s are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your orange and black! 
Go Normans! 

         Wear your orange and black! 
    
             Go Norman 

Tues. B Schedule 
Per 1 7:05 a.m. – 7:55 a.m. 
Per 2 8:05 a.m. – 9:55 a.m. 

Nutrition 9:55 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. 
Per 4 10:10 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
Lunch 12:00 p.m. – 12:45 p.m. 
Per 6 12:55 p.m. – 2:45 p.m. 
Per 8 2:55 p.m. – 3:55 p.m. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thurs. C Schedule 
Per 1 7:05 a.m. – 7:55 a.m. 
Per 3 8:05 a.m. – 9:55 a.m. 

Nutrition 9:55 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. 
Per 5 10:10 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
Lunch 12:00 p.m. – 12:45 p.m. 
Per 7 12:55 p.m. – 2:45 p.m. 
Per 8 2:55 p.m. – 3:55 p.m. 

FFRRIIDDaayy,,  MMAAYY  111th1th  22001122  
 

Attention all students  
parking on campus!!! 

 
• You must have your permit visible 

and posted in the rear mirror (not 
flipped over or behind another 
permit) 

 
• If someone is parked in your spot. 

You need to report that person. 
Please do so in House B or email us 
at mbuckley@bhusd.org 

 
• You must park in your assigned 

parking spot  (Not in the visitor, 
staff parking or reserved spaces – 
LOT B 1-5, LOT C 223-228, LOT 
PE 260-270 and 273-277) 
 

• You may be subject to being ticketed 
if you violate any of the above rules 

 

           SCHEDULE FOR NEXT WEEK  
 
Monday: (Mon./Tues.) Regular Schedule  
Tuesday: B Schedule 
Wednesday: (Mon./Tues.) Regular Schedule 
Thursday: C Schedule 
Friday: (Wed./Thur./Fri.) Regular Schedule 
  

mailto:mbuckley@bhusd.org


 
 
 
 
 

 

 
College Tuesdays in the College Center  Room 273.  Students if you have any college related 
questions please visit the College Center, Room 273 every Tuesday.  Counselors will be available to 
assist you. 

Make a commitment this week to volunteer for the LA Watts Summer Games on June 9, 10, and 
16! With nearly 4,000 student-athletes expected to participate in seven different sporting 
competitions, we need your help!  

By donating your time and skills, you will help to carry on the mission of the Games: “Building 
bridges of understanding among high school youth through positive interaction, respect and 
achievement through spirited competition.”  

So what are you waiting for? Register today! In a few short weeks, you could make a positive impact 
on a student athlete in Southern California!  

Sign up Now! Register to volunteer here: www.lawattsgames.org/?q=node/42 If you have any 
questions, please contact Alana Pfeffinger at: 213.680.8009 or apfeffinger@lajcc.org.  

Go to any HOUSE to pick up card and see the details! 
 
BHHS Dance Company Auditions!!!! 
  
May 30th @ 3:30pm, Learn Ballet Combo   
June 1st @ 3:30pm, Learn Modern/Jazz Combo, (You must be present both days)  
June 4th @ 4:00pm Auditions  
June 5th @ 4:00pm Callbacks 
  
Please bring a short solo as well. 
 
Where: Dance studio, 2nd floor, P.E. Building 
 
 If you have any questions please contact Mrs. Goritsas, fgoritsas@bhusd.org
 
Are you interested in International Relations or Global Studies? Have you ever wanted to know 
what it is like to participate in a UN Conference? Have you ever wanted to implement your leadership 
and public speaking skills into making a significant difference in the world? Would you like to win 
prestigious awards for your involvement in a Model UN conference? 

If so, then the 2012 BHMUN Conference is for you! The BHMUN Conference is being held May 26th 
here at BHHS. Anyone can sign-up, please see Ms. Frutschy in room 202 for more details. The 
deadline to register is May 9th, this is only $10 (CASH only) and includes lunch. 

AP Exams 2012 
May 7th through May 17th students will be taking AP exams. Students with accommodations musty 
see Mrs. Redston in House A for your room assignments. Remember No Cell Phones are allowed in 
exam rooms!! Please arrive at 7:20 AM for morning exams and 11:55 PM for afternoon exams. 
 
Sign up online for the BHEF Summer ANIMATION class. Need to get a VAPA graduation 
requirement out of the way? Interested in Film, Production, Directing, Animation, Storyboarding, 
Character Design, and Motion Graphics? To sign up for Animation this summer go to 
http://www.bhsummer.org/.  Examples of student work are showing on the 2nd floor patio. 
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"QUEST Awards will be held June 5th in the auditorium. This event will award 9th, 10th, 11th 
and 12th grade student athletes with special recognition for outstanding achievement.  
Seniors who wish to be included in the 4 Year Diamond Award need to give their information 
(name and sports played all 4 years) to Laura Mendoza by May 23rd." 
If you will be a junior or senior next year and are interested in auditioning for Theater Arts 
Workshop, please see Mr. Hall in room 181 for audition materials. Auditions will be held 
Tuesday June 12. 
 
.Reminder… the cafeteria is only open at nutrition and lunch and will only sell food at those 
times.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Summer Internships at the City of Beverly Hills:  Internships (unpaid) available this summer 
within various departments at Beverly Hills City Hall.  This is a 6-week internship (minimum of 15 
hrs per week) throughout July and the first part of August.  Certificates will be provided at the 
completion of the 6-week internship. All interns must enroll in the 5-week summer class (Office 
Occupations), which will be on Tuesday evenings (starting at 6p). Contact Mr. Hayne (Rm. 221) or 
Ms. Anspach in the Career Center for details. 
 
Summer Internships at BH Superior Court:  Internships (unpaid) available this summer at the BH 
Superior Court.  All interns must enroll in the 5-week summer class (Office Occupations), which will 
be on Tuesday evenings (starting at 6p).  Contact Mr. Hayne (Rm. 221) or Ms. Anspach in the Career 
Center for details. 
 
Get school credits for working!  If you are working this summer (job or internship) and want to get 
5 credits, sign up for a summer ‘work experience’ class.  This class meets once a week (5-sessions), 
on Tuesdays from 6p – 9p.  There are two work experience classes:  ‘Office Occupations’ and ‘Retail 
Marketing’.  This is a great opportunity to not only pick up 5 credits, but to also learn about 
resumes, interviewing, cover letters, etc.  You must be working throughout the 5-week period in 
order to sign up for the class.  See Mr. Hayne (rm. 221) or Ms. Anspach (Career Center) to get more 
details and sign up 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Club Presidents!  If you would like to participate in Carnival, please attend a MANDATORY meeting 
on either 5/22 or 5/23 at the beginning of lunch in Room 300. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 
Monthly scholarship listings can be found on the high school website and on Naviance/family 
Connections.  
 
CAHSEE Testing for just the Seniors will be held on May 8th (English) and May 9th (Math) in room 
111/112 
 
We are pleased to announce that Beverly Hills PTA Council will be offering a Golden Anniversary 
$1000.00 Scholarship Award to a Beverly Hills High School Senior this year. This Scholarship 
opportunity is available to any senior attending Beverly Hills High School and enrolling in college for 
the fall. This is not a need based scholarship. PTA Council is requesting that each student write a 2 
paragraph essay answering  “How has the PTA affected my life.”  
These essays are due in by May 15, 2012 to the Ed Services Department at the District office. 255 
South Lasky Drive , Beverly Hills, CA. 90212 .The Ed Services Department will provide you with an 
information form that will need to be filled out and attached to your essay. This will qualify your 
essay  for submission. 
 
The recipient of this award will announced at the Senior Awards Assembly. 
 
SENIORS!  Prom Court Nominations open Monday, May 7th and close Thursday, May 17th after 
lunch.  Nominate at http://eduballot.com/bhhs/login.cfm
 
IMPORTANT----Seniors and Guests attending Prom on Saturday, May 19th, MUST bring proper 
identification--- student ID card or a Driver’s License---- in order to check into the Prom. Any 
student or guest without identification will not be admitted.  
 
 

http://eduballot.com/bhhs/login.cfm
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